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For Transmittal to: 

Keani N.W. Rawlins-Fernandez, Chair 
Economic Development and Budget Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Dear Ms. Rawlins-Fernandez: 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR 2020 BUDGET FOR THE COUNTY OF MAUI 
(MD-3) (EDB-1) 

Thank you for your memo dated March 29, 2019 requesting "the amount of 
General Fund subsidy provided to grant-funded programs in the Management 
Program for the period of FY 2018 and FY 2019, to date". The Department of 
Management does not have any grant-funded programs for those fiscal years 
so therefore there is no subsidy to identify and report. 

Sincerely, 

Sandy Baz 
Managing Director 
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